
  The Scarlett Letter 
                                                           The Golden Triangle Irish Setter Club, Inc 

                 February 2024 

   
 

Happy Valentine’s Day.  Enjoy some redhaired snuggles and loving!    

 

Thank you and congratulations to our 2024 Officers and Board.  Their time is greatly appreciated, 

President – Bob, Vice President – Joan, Treasurer – Tally,  Secretary – Deb, Board members – Skip, Lorrie and Karren.  

 

 

 

  Dog News  

 

Congratulations to~~~~ 

 

January was a “stay at home” month.    
 

 

   Smiling Shamrocks – Tally Ling 

  

Birthdays 

 

Al N. – 10th  

Happy Birthday!!!                   
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from the Rescue side….      

   
No news with rescue.. 

 

 

 

 

 Website- www.gtisc.org    
.   

Send any updates to your page if you so desire to have your dog’s accomplishments. 

 

 

 

 

  Events & Activities 

 

   
 

Memorial Day Cluster – May 23 – 27, 2024 

 

 

Trophies - All trophies are bought.  Thank you to Tally for helping with the trophies and offering the towels for the 2 days. 

 

Deb & Skip will be searching for the food vendors that will deliver what we need.  Pizza will be one day and sandwiches the 

other.  Details will be decided once arrangements are made.   The club will provide the bottled water.  If anyone cares to 

bring hand-held desserts/sweets, they will be welcomed. 

 

Help will be need for Tally with the raffle baskets.  We also have Irish Setter items that have been donated for a 

separate raffle.  HELP is needed. If anyone wants to donate a basket, let Deb or Tally know. 

 

We get our grooming building back.   

 

 

Basket raffle – Tally will chair this raffle and sell tickets on Saturday and Sunday.  Deb has items for some baskets.  If 

anyone wants to donate a basket, feel free to do so and get it to Deb before she leaves for New Castle of drop it at the site 

before Saturday. 

 

We have old Irish Setter Items that have been donated over the years for the purpose to help raise funds for our club.  In 

order to have this as a separate raffle from the baskets, a person is needed to chair this an sell tickets on Saturday and 

Sunday. 

 

A person will be needed to help with the raffles each day so 1 person is not completely alone. Help is only needed a few hours 

each day, not all day long.  

 

 

 

http://www.gtisc.org/


  ISCA National Specialty –    2024 will be held in Ashville NC the week of May 5th.  We will do our 

annual catalog ad and contribute to the raffle.  The National is before our shows so we will get to advertise the weekend in 

the catalog. . 

 

We have a few members planning on attending.  If you have not been to Asheville, it is a beautiful city and area. The 2019 

National was also at the same location. 

 

  
 

 

Club News and Reminders 

 

Membership Renewals were due by January 31st.   Lourie and Dave have decided not to renew as well as the Halloran family.  

We wish the very best on the their new adventures.   Thank you to those that sent theirs in by the deadline. 

 

If you have any news to share in the newsletter, please send it to Deb.  She has no way of knowing Dog News if she isn’t at 

the same dog show as you. 

 

 

 

 

The Golden Triangle Irish Setter Club, Inc  
President – Bob Semich   

Vice President – Joan Fiser 

Secretary – Deb Lawrence  

Treasurer – Tally Ling 

Board Member – Skip Lawrence 

Board Member – Lorrie Nogrady 

Board Member – Karren Harrison 

Rescue –Joan Fiser  

Caring Shamrocks – Tally Ling 

Newsletter – Deb Lawrence 

Editing –Joan Fiser  

“Dog News” information provided from members 

ALL articles welcomed! 

 

 

 


